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Intervention by the delegation of Ukraine
Mr. President,

Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Turkmenistan and thanks for the presentation of the National report. We commend the country’s adherence to the Review process.  
Ukraine positively notes the efforts undertaken by Turkmenistan to improve the institutional and legislative framework for human rights, in particular: the ratification of a number of international treaties, the adoption of the national action plans on human rights for 2016–2020, on gender equality for 2015–2020 and on combating trafficking of human beings, as well as the adoption of the Law on Ombudsman.

While recognizing that Turkmenistan has achieved notable progress in implementation of recommendations accepted during the second UPR’s cycle, Ukraine would like to recommend to the Government:

- to ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment, the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on a communications procedure and the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance;

- to build up the status of the national human rights institutions in accordance with the Paris Principles; 

- to consider strengthening cooperation with the HRC special procedures including receiving visits requested so far as a first step towards issuing a standing open invitation.

We wish the government of Turkmenistan every success in promotion and protection of human rights.
Thank you.

